
 

Crime Informational – Larceny 
 On November 3rd, 2020 at approximately 05:19am, the individual in the photographs 

below is seen entering 521 w. 111th street and removing the contents of two packages without 

the permission or authority to do so. On November 4th, 2020 at approximately 02:22am, the 

same individual is seen entering 521 w. 111th street and removing the contents of another 

package. The individual is last seen traveling Eastbound on 111th street towards Amsterdam 

Avenue. If the person is seen or if the identity of the person is known, please contact the 

Morningside Public Safety Operations Desk at 212-854-5555.  
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